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 Policy: GCPC/GDPC 
 Adopted: 5/15/06 

  
   

 
 
RETIREMENT OF STAFF 
 

 
To assist the district in its planning efforts, staff members considering retirement are encouraged to notify 
the district as early as possible, preferably at the beginning of the school year in which the retirement will 
take place. Employees who retire effective December 31 or later in the school year may, at the discretion 
of the district, be allowed to collect PERS and continue employment with the district as an hourly employee. 
 
The Superintendent will develop administrative regulations as may be necessary. 
 
 
END OF POLICY 

 

 
Legal Reference(s): 

 
ORS 243.303 
ORS 342.120 
ORS 166.155-166.165 
ORS Chapter 237 & 238 
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